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• Letter from the New Zealand Constabulary, Inspectors Office recommending Sergeant 

Thomas Livingston of Cromwell be appointed an Inspector of Slaughter Houses 3 December 

1885 

• Letter from the New Zealand Constabulary, Inspectors Office recommending Constable John 

Walton, Ophir be appointed an Inspector of Slaughter Houses – 19 November 1885 

• Payment and request for forms for a slaughtering license for small cattle for Ah Why of 

Conroys gully – June 1884 

• Letter requesting a transfer of slaughtering license because of the purchase of a business at 

Quartzville – 21 June 1883 

• Letter from William Williams withdrawing his application for a slaughter license in favour of 

applying for a slaughter license for his son – 4 July 1884 

• Various applications for slaughter licenses – 1878-1885 

• Letter from Vincent Pyke to the Inspector of Police forwarding six copies of the Bylaws of the 

County Council , no’s 3, 4 and 5 and the request that he substitute these for the previously 

received in which some errors had since been discovered – 9 March 1878 

• Various recommendations from the New Zealand Constabulary Inspectors Office for 

Slaughter House Inspectors and resignations - 1878-1885 

 


